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    The old adage April showers bring May flowers is certainly true this year as we 

test our patience  in staying home and complying with social distancing. I 

received my blue Bars today and read NCCC president's message and was happy 

to hear  that the National Corvette Convention is still on unless something 

changes that at the last minute. As most of you know, the May membership 

meeting has been canceled due to the Covid-19 pandemic but we can still 

contact each other via email, text. phone and face time.  

     We are still planning on the Blessing of The Vettes car show on June 27th but that also could 

change if things don't improve in Michigan before that. I wish all of you the very best of health 

during this trying time and hope we all get out and drive our corvettes safely until we can be 

together again.  

Respectfully,  

Your President  

Bob 

 

From our President 



 

  

Happy Birthday To: 
Upcoming Calendar Events: 

 

All events have been cancelled until 

further notice! 

       SOCIAL 

Contact our Social 

Director: Kyle Felts to 

schedule a future event! 

April Issue Contents 

Letter from the President 

Issue Contents, Birthdates, Calendar of Events 

Your CCCC Board of Directors 

Your CCCC Appointed Officers – next month 

April Board Minute was not held 

April General Meeting Minutes 

Event Flyers (all events cancelled) 

2020 Point Standings as of April 9, 2020 

Misc 

Classified ad supporters 

Our Sponsor – Shaheen Chevrolet 

 

Reiffer  Gloria  May 1  

Sipka  Thomas May 7 

Taylor  Connie  May 8  

Spinrad  Loretta  May 10  

Iansiti  Craig  May 13  

Musselman Barb  May 13 

Kuempel David  May 15 

Polomski Carolyn  May 22 

Britz  Connie  May 26 

Cradit  Joyce  May 27 

Wells  Mary  May 27 
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Bob Maynard 
517.230.9750 
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GOVERNOR/VP    

Simon Reiffer 
517.646.2180 
imnomis@yahoo.com 
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517.651.6643 
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Angela Hyde 
517.896.9103 
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Chuck Miller 
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SOCIAL DIRECTOR  

Kyle Felts 
865.924.5685 
screaming_yellow_gt@yahoo.com 
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                                                        CAPITAL CITY CORVETTE CLUB 

                        BOARD and GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL, 2020 

 

Capital City Corvette Club 
Membership Meeting 

Board Meeting 
Both meetings were canceled so there 

are no reports. 
All officers are home and 'Sheltering 
in place' to help beat this epidemic as 

well as Art and I. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted by the Nancy Doty 



                                                           A Little Trip 

While we are all staying home, let’s take a little trip down memory lane.  It’s January 2000 and everyone has just 

survived the much anticipated Y2K event.  Capital City Corvette Club is gearing up for another year of fun and 

activities.  The cover of the January 2000 newsletter reads, “Capital City Corvette Club News”, Established in 1958, 

Charter Member of the National Council of Corvette Clubs Inc. 

Inside is an Upcoming Calendar of Events.  January and February general membership meetings will be held at 

Richard’s Restaurant, Lansing, MI and there will be board meetings both months. The Annual Awards Banquet is being 

held at Signatures Restaurant in E. Lansing.  Cost is $20 which includes a choice of three entrees, sides, one non-

alcoholic beverage, tax and tip. A Convention Planning Committee Meeting will be held at Old Town Diner, Lansing. 

On February 26 the NCCC Governor’s Meeting will take place in Louisville, KY, there is a Kalamazoo Swap Meet and 

the Chevy Vettefest at the McCormick Center in Chicago in March. 

This issue has a “from the President” page, a list of officers, final points standings for 1999, Top Ten Participation 

Points, Competition Points and points program rules.  The Shiawasee Club is hosting the Region Banquet at GiGi’s 

Catering and Banquets in Corunna.  Cost is $20 which includes roast beef dinner, sides, beer, pop and a DJ for 

dancing.  A block of rooms has been reserved at Comstock Inn and Conference Center in Owosso for $79. 

The tentative Calendar of Events for 2000 takes up a full page with a diverse array of events. Rallyes, CCCC car show 

at Holt Auto Sales, Huron Valley swap meeting, drag racing in Stanton, numerous speed events, miniature golf, 

Mackinaw weekend, Swartz Creek horse racing (apparently there was an interest in an alternative form of 

horsepower) and a holiday dinner.  

Twenty years later many of these club activities and events look very familiar.  We can treasure the fond memories 

we have made with our Corvettes and Corvette friends and look forward to more happy miles and smiles on the road 

ahead. 

 

Submitted by Sue Keith 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                

 

 

 

  

A Little Trip – To Our Future 



 

 

 

 

           

  



         

 

 

 

 

 

Visit and buy from those who support us! 



 

 

 

    

 

 

If you would like  to help support Capital City Corvette Club activities.  Two options are available to Thank our Supporters. 

              Visit our website at the following link https:// cccorvette.org/classifieds.html for additional information. 



                                                

             

                     

 

 

 

Our Sponsor 

Your new editor, 84xFire@wowway.biz  would like to have your input on making this newsletter 

better.  Please submit any ideas and suggestions for improvement.  If there is something you 

don’t want to see, don’t be afraid to let me know.  Your submitted content will need to be 

submitted by the 28th of each month in order to be included in the following months 

newsletter.  Thank You  from your editor-in-chief.  Dave Pursel. 

Capital City Corvette Club – www.capitalcitycorvetteclub.org   or  www.cccorvette.org 

email to:     4c.board@cccorvette.org 

mailto:84xFire@wowway.biz
http://www.capitalcitycorvetteclub.org/
http://www.cccorvette.org/

